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March 3- 15, 2023 

 

Our God is good and dependable. You're truly a partner in the Lord's business in 

Liberia, West Africa. Thanks for your prayers and financial blessings. We traveled for 

two days to get into the Foya District, Lofa County. Thank you so much for helping us to 

extend the borders of God's mission in Liberia. 

 

BibleforSouls Partnership Bears Fruits 

 

 
Two years ago, we used some of our financial blessings to build an edifice for the 

church in Foya. This building has been used for training men to be faithful gospel 

teachers and preachers in rural Liberia. You're the reason for our accomplishments for 

which God is doing through us. Two years training benefited (27) individuals to earn a 

Diploma in Bible. 
 

Our plan is to establish five (5) new congregations in ten years by the grace of the 

Almighty God in the District of Foya. Foya District is dominated by Pentecostal doctrine 

and believers. Brethren, please keep this plan in your prayers for us to be successful.  

 

 



 
 

Back to the Bible Gospel Campaign 
 

Prayer works! We asked for it and many of you joined in from far away, USA. Thank you 

partners in Christ. We taught in this beautiful town, Yegbedu for days and nights. We 

were blessed to have the church planted in Yegbedu, Foya District Lofa County. See 

the newly planted church below brothers and sisters in Christ. We are certain God will 

increase this body of Christ in many ways for His glory. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This new church will be meeting in the unfinished home behind us until they can someday build 

a meetinghouse for themselves. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Edmund Preaching in Yegbedu 
 

 

 

One of our recent graduates, Morris Kornor and the Bible School will be working with 

the Yegbedu Church. Below is Morris Kornor's family that will be laboring at the 

Yegbedu church. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Twenty-Five Souls Baptized 

 
 



Some Campaign Workers 

 
 

Fellowship Meals 

 
 

 
 



Nighttime Teaching 

 

 
 

Beautiful family 

 
 

We studied with Tawah's husband, Patrick but he couldn't commit. Keep Patrick  in your 

prayers for God to obey the scripture. The mother of these children in the photo obeys 

the scripture. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Campaign Photos of Yegbedu Town 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 



 

 

 

Our third Back to the Bible Gospel Campaign will be held from March 29th to April 2, 

2023. This will be held at the Kakata Church of Christ in Margibi County Liberia. Pray for 

our upcoming Gospel Campaign. We are traveling with our BibleforSouls Evangelism 

Institute students and will be needing your prayers for safe travels. 

 

I'm glad to have you on our team from far to partner in all that we do on the mission field 

in Liberia, West Africa. Thanks to being a faithful partner in Christ. May God continue to 

bless you.  

 

Walking in love, 

Edmund & Charlesetta Borfay  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


